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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      CONTACT:  Jenny Parcell 

January 29, 2024          (574) 235-9570 x 7904 

 

Respiratory Clinic Closing  

 

The St. Joseph County Department of Health will close its respiratory clinic after February 3, 2024 for the 

season. Saturday, February 3, will be the final Saturday available for appointments. Individuals wishing to 

schedule an appointment can do so 24/7 online at www.sjcindiana.com/health.   
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